

## TOWN OF TOWNSHEND

Selectboard PO Box 223 Townshend, Vermont 05353

Townshend Selectboard
Meeting of the newly elected Selectboard
Tuesday, March 4, 2025
DuttonGym – post Town Meeting
Approved: 3/11/25 – Corrected 4/8/25

Present: Ellenka Wilson-Town Clerk, Selectboard members - Allie Evans, Nick Suarez, Katie

Marrow, Steve Frisk, and Connie Holt – SB Assistant

**Not Present:** Rob Wright

The meeting was called to order by Ellenka Wilson at 4:07pm. Wilson recommends electing a temporary Chair until the first regular Board meeting can elect the chair. Frisk nominates Allie Evans as the temporary chair. Marrow seconds the nomination. Evans is elected temporary chair in a vote of 4-0-0.

The Selectboard decides to hold the selectboard meetings on the second and fourth Tuesday of the month at 6:00pm at Town Hall.

Suarez makes a motion to adjourn, Marrow seconds the motion. Motion carries 4-0-0. The meeting is adjourned at 4:20pm.